/\ Vehicle RECALL Reminder

NISSAN
V Your vehicle is subject to a safety recall

Your vehicle's transverse links may not be manufactured to design
specification. The ball JoInt may separate, which may result In loss of
vehicle control and Increase the risk of a crash. Nissan notifled owners
of this recall beginning In May 2021.

Please contact a Nissan Dealer now to recelve the
free recall repalr (recall ID PC797).

Thank you for belng a Nissan Customer.
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